
Dear Parents,

It is with great excitement that I get to share with you that

we are able to go on a Field Trip this year.  Mrs. Halls and I

have decided to go to the Zoo on May 7.  Unfortunately we

will not be able to take any parents this day.

We have been doing research on different animals for the

last couple of weeks and are excited to be able to see the

animals we have learned about in person.

We will leave the school after students eat their breakfast

so between 8 and 8:15.  They will be provided a school lunch

to eat at the park across from the Zoo.  We will then load the

bus around 2:00 so that we are back to the school before

everyone is dismissed.

After such an unusual and complicated year we are

excited that we get to celebrate with our students by going on

this field trip.

Thank you again for all of your support this year and

helping us to make this final celebration of the year a success.

Miss Reed / Mrs. Halls

Kindergarten Teacher / 1st Grade Teacher


